
"Whatever we give to God, He will give it back to us "a good measure, pressed 
down shaken together and running over (Luke 6:38). 

Dear beloved 

We are excited to see this amazing addition to our church (St. Athanasius 
Centre) being constructed. This new space will not only look great, but 
more importantly, it will add the space needed for all church services and 
it’ll be a place for members of our community to gather and enjoy each 
other’s company. We can’t wait for our beloved congregation to be able to 
use it. 

As the blessed year 2024 winds down to a close, we want to give you brief 
progress on the construction progress: 

By 2024-year end, 13% of the project is completed. The foundation (90%) 
is complete, the elevators shafts are 60 % complete and will be fully 
completed by the end of January 2025. We expect the structural steel to 
start in January and be completed in the spring of 2025. The building 
should be fully erected by the end of 2025. The internal and external 
finishes of the building will be completed in 2026. 

If you’d like to donate, please click or scan ChurchPlan®  QR code below. 

You can also drop off your donation at our church’s donation boxes or E-
transfer to:  cheerfulgiver@cccnet.ca.  

We hope you’ll join us in building this Church addition and community 
space. 

Thank you for supporting the construction of St. Athanasius Centre that will 
be such a great asset to our church community. 

Click or Scan 

https://web.churchplan.org/donations?church_id=8&donation_purpose_id=34&church_name=Church_of_Virgin_Mary_&_St_Athanasius

